
The Harlem Wizards are Coming! 

Get ready Warren Hills Community:  A high-flying, slam-dunking, rim-rattling basketball show 
is coming to town! 

The world-famous Harlem Wizards will be visiting Warren Hills High School on Saturday, 
December 7th, at 6PM for an evening of great fun and fundraising.  The Wizards will play a 
game against a team of Warren Hills sending District administrators, teachers, and community 
members.  Proceeds will benefit Warren Hills 2020 Project Graduation. 

The event will feature a variety of fun interactive extras to complement the Wizards’ dazzling 
demonstration of hoops artistry:  Pregame “Wiz Kids” warm-up, contests, comedy, awesome 
slam dunks, audience participation, merchandise giveaways, and more.  The game will conclude 
with the Wizards’ signature dance extravaganza that will have the crowd on their feet! 

Order your tickets today online at www.harlemwizards.com or 
https://harlemwizards.thundertix.com/events/160335 

Tickets are: 

Student - $12 in advance/$14 at the door 

General - $15 in advance/$18 at the door 

Reserved seating - $20 

Courtside - $35 

Don’t wait too long to order your tickets because we expect to sell out!!!!  To receive ongoing 
news about the event please join us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/events/419028848799142/ 

This activity is not sponsored by the Washington Township School District
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